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Clerk’s Note to ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

Executive Committee  EC2021-1690 

2021 December 14  

 
 

RE: Amendment to Various Bylaws to Reflect Organization Realignment (C2021-
1619), EC2021-1690 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Council at its 2021 December 6 Combined Meeting made the decision to postpone and refer 
report C2021-1619 to the December 14 Executive Committee for further discussion. At this time 
the current recommendations that are before The Executive Committee contained in the Report 
EC2021-1690 are as follows: 
 
 
That Council give three readings to Proposed Bylaw 72M2021 (attachment 1) to amend various 
City bylaws to reflect an organization realignment.  
 
 
Excerpt from the Minutes of the Combined Meeting of Council held 2021 December 6: 
 
“Moved by Councillor Chabot 
Seconded by Councillor Sharp 

That the Agenda for today's meeting be amended by postponing and referring Item 11.3.1 to 
the 2021 December 14 Executive Committee to return to Council no later than 2021 
December 20. 

For: (11): Councillor Chu, Councillor Spencer, Councillor Chabot, Councillor Wong, 
Councillor Dhaliwal, Councillor Pootmans, Councillor Sharp, Councillor Wyness, 
Councillor Demong, Councillor McLean, and Councillor Walcott 
Against: (4): Councillor Penner, Councillor Mian, Councillor Carra, and Mayor Gondek 
 

MOTION CARRIED” 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


